
 Submission 
No 105 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WINDSOR BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

PROJECT 
 
 
Name: Name suppressed 

Date received: 22 January 2018 

 
 



I am incredulous and dismayed at the continued destruction of historically significant Thompson 
Square in Windsor disregarding the Government's own reports and advice. A bypass is the 
logical solution to the heavy traffic that uses the current bridge, would preserve Thompson 
Square for posterity, and allow the people of the Hawkesbury to enjoy the history of the location 
without a massive structure of a new bridge dividing the town in half. 


